NOKIA
Date: July 17, 2006

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for HS-64W
under the certification of FCC ID: PYAWEO02M

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the Commission’s public notice, we request short-term
confidential treatment for the following information until 45 days after the Grant
Date of Equipment Authorization in order to ensure sensitive business information
remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device.

External Photos
Test setup photos
User’s Manual
Internal Photos

Sincerely yours,

-

Timo Salokannel

Product program Manager

Nokia Corporation, Multimedia
Phone: +358718008000

Fax: +358718042200

Email: timo.salokannel@nokia.com




